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I thank you very much for sending me the new CD with your fascinating
music.

I have really enjoyed it, and I think that in your works one can feel a
profound reflection and elaboration of impression and themes which are also
rooted in your Italian heritage that you have been able to explore and reshape
through a personal contemporary perspective.

I hope that there will be the opportunities for you to collaborate in the
future with our cultural network in the United States, in particular with our cultural
institutes in New York and Washington and our General Consulate in
Philadelphia, which is active also in the promotion of Italian cultural activities.
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Giulio Terzi

Curt Cacioppo, Ph.D.

Ruth Marshall Magill Professor of Music
Haverford College

370 Lancaster Avenue
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